
Cranbrook Day Camp 
Week 8

August 5-9

This week at camp we finished the summer with a bang! 
Campers were able to participate in all of their favorite 
activities as well as learn learn new skills. Campers enjoyed 
shooting arrows at a watermelon during archery this week. On 
Friday this week, we celebrated the end of camp with our 
annual End of Camp BBQ and inflatable slip-n-slide. Campers 
always look forward to ending the camping season with this 
fun-filled celebration



Share the 
Experience!

Questions to ask your camper
• What has been your favorite camp 

memory this summer?

• What is your favorite pin that you 
earned this week? Why?

• What was something new you 
learned this week? 

• Tell me about a new friend you made 
this week!



Thank you for an 
amazing Summer!

This summer at camp…

Campers enjoyed making new friends and making memories that will last 
a lifetime! Campers were able to try things that they have never done 
before like archery and canoeing, and they were able to improve on skills 
that they already had like kicking, passing, and dribbling! Campers 
embodied the CDC motto by being kind, showing respect, and having good 
character. This year, we went on some amazing field trips like Gripz Gym 
Ninja Warrior Course, The Tree Runner Adventure Park, and CJ 
Berrymore’s! 

From all of us at Cranbrook Day Camp, thank you for such an amazing 
summer! It could not have been possible without your support! We have 
loved getting to know your childen, and watching them learn and grow at 
camp! We hope to see you again next year! Look for email commuications 
about the 2020 summer camping season at the end of December! We 
have some amazing new Friday activities and field trips planned that 
your camper will not want to miss out on! 

Sincerely,
Cranbrook Day Camp Administration



Camp Administration

Jon “Biggie” Clauss

Danny Mogill

Alex Cervantes

Hunter Williams

Maggie Higgins

This is Alex’s fourth year as an 
assistant director for Cranbrook
Day Camp! She is so excited to have 
another amazing summer at camp! 
During the school year, she teaches 
second grade in Allen Park!

Jon has been the director of CDC for two years 
now! He is passionate about making camp a great 
experience for every single camper! During the 
school year, he works at Brookside!

Hunter is returning to CDC as an 
assistant director this year, after 
having served as the soccer 
instructor for two years! 

This is Danny’s second year as an 
assistant director. Danny started as a 
counselor, worked as the soccer 
instructor, and has now returned to 
serve as an assistant director! Danny 
recently graduated from Michigan State 
University. 

Maggie has served as the CDC Office 
Administrator for 10 years. She is an 
invaluable member of the CDC team. 


